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June 10, 2015

Dustin Czapla

Environmental Protection Specialist

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
101 South 3rd Street, Room 301

Grand Junction, Colorado 81501

Mr. Czapla,

Cotter Corporation is submitting this Prospecting Notice of Intent and request for
reclamation responsibility release stating that reclamation has been completed on Exploration
Drill Hole CM25-2009-01 located on the Lease Tract CM-25.

Pertinent information to be provided for this action is as follows:

Name of Operation - CM-25
Name of Operator - Cotter Corporation
File Number of the Prospecting Notice of Intent — P2009021
Name, Address and Phone Number of Contact Person - Jim Sheridan
Mine Manager
Cotter Corporation
P.O. Box 700
Nucla, Colorado 81424

Ph. (970) 864-7347

This letter serves as the signed statement by Jim Sheridan, Mine Manager, Cotter Corporation
that all reclamation requirements of the prospecting notice related to the aforementioned drill
hole have been satisfied.

Please reference the DMRS Site Inspection Report conducted on April 29, 2015 for narrative

describing site grading, topsoil replacement, successful revegetation and other stabilization
activities.

Please reference the DMRS Site Inspection Report conducted on April 29, 2015 for suitable
photograph(s) of the reclaimed area.

Please reference the DMRS Site Inspection Report conducted on April 29, 2015 for a map of

sufficient detail to determine the location of the prospecting activity for the exploration drill
hole.
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Respectfully,

Jim Sheridan

Mine Manager

Cotter Corporation
P.O. Box 700

Nucla, Colorado 81424
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